
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

Senate Bill 941 will do noting, absolutely nothing to keep firearms out of the hands of those unqualified 

to own and/or use firearms. This bill is designed to harass law abiding citizens. I venously oppose this 

egregious legislation. Please do not pass SB 941 out of the House Rules Committee. 

 

Regards, 

 

Katherine L. Adams 

13663 SW Summit View Pl 

Crooked River, OR 97760 

541.306.0875 

 


